
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Dear Eco Team, 

Thank you for agreeing to have The Ink Bin within your school. The 

Ink Bin can be placed in your school’s reception area, ICT zone or 

other areas in order to collect home-use printer cartridges for 

recycling. 

We can accept all small ink cartridges, and many of them are sent 

for refilling and reselling- a little like a reusable water bottle. The 

ones in the photograph above (HP and Canon cartridges with a 

copper strip) hold a little value, which allows us to run our company 

and help reduce single-use plastic items across the UK. We 

therefore ask that you try to collect some of these too. 

Once your Bin is full, we shall arrange collection and the recycling 

shall begin. Please do head to our schools’ page on the website for 

some extra posters, flyers, and information to support your 

collection. Good luck- we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Please do also take a look at the ECOKIDS page on our website- it 

has weekly Eco newsletters and lots of activities to get involved with. 

We love sharing your ideas too, so please do email or WhatsApp us 

photos for our weekly newsletters! 

Becky Baines- Sustainability Teacher and creator of The Ink Bin 😊 

www.theinkbin.co.uk 


